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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary: 
 
Thursday 8th February 
Y6 Countryside Skills 
Rags to Riches 
Cake Sale & Parent Info Event  
 
Friday 9th February 
Y4 Class Assembly  
Last day of term. 
 
Monday 19th February 
Term Starts 

CONSENT  
 

In primary school, consent is introduced as a  
fundamental concept emphasizing the             
importance of mutual agreement and respect.  
 
Children learn that consent involves willingly and 
enthusiastically agreeing to something, whether 
it's sharing toys, playing games, or physical     
interactions.  
 
Teachers emphasize the significance of asking 
for permission and understanding that everyone 
has the right to say "yes" or "no" Through        
age-appropriate discussions and activities,      
primary school students develop an early   
awareness of personal boundaries and the      
necessity of respecting the boundaries of others.  
 
These foundational lessons in consent lay the 
groundwork for building positive relationships and 
promoting a culture of empathy and                 
understanding. This approach is used in our  
wellbeing lessons (PHSCE) and regularly        
revisited in all year groups.  
 

Click the image or the 
link for more information 
 

Online consent ex-
plained by BBC Own It 
- BBC Newsround  

A Week in the Life of Reception 
 
Our Reception class is a constant hub of activity 
and learning.  
 
Here is a little insight to 
classroom life for them. 
 
Using a variety of different 
methods, such as beads, 
they have been practising 
spelling their names. 

 
 
 
 
PE lessons are once a 
week and this week they 
practiced throwing, catch-
ing and rolling a ball.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
They had great fun     
making bird feeders. 
 
 

 
 
 
In maths the children  
were working on   
‘making 5’ and ‘finding 5’ 
 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/av/47117864
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/av/47117864
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/av/47117864
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/av/47117864


PTFA Corner 
 
Tonight is of course our fabulous Swish event. 
Everything has been sorted and hung ready for 
you to browse and buy while sipping a prosecco! 
 
Entry is £3 on the door and don’t forget your extra 
change for our wonderful raffle. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Next up , on Thursday 8th February we have our           
                   ‘Valentine’s Cake Sale’ 

 
Make your heart 
happy with a 
sweet treat or 
maybe buy for 
your valentine…. 
 
This sale it’s the 
turn of Reception 
and Year 4 to  
provide the baked 
goodness please. 
 
Please remember 
we are a nut free 
school.  
Thank you. 
 
 
 

The sale will be in the school hall at 3.15 and will 
feature some special guests. 
 
We have arranged for representatives from     
various charities to be here at the same time.  
The poster below has all the details.  
 
These charities provide a wide range of support 
to families and/
or  children.  
 
They will be set 
up to discuss 
and give out 
information on 
the ways they 
can offer    
support. 
 
It’s a great   
opportunity for 
us to become  
familiar with 
what is      
available in our 
area whether 
its for you or 
someone you 
know.  

Value Certificates 
 
Reception 
Mabel has shown the value respect for trying  
really hard to be a kind friend. 
Thomas for being a wonderful writer and trying 
really hard to draw and write about his spaceship 
to help the aliens. 
Year 1  
Anya has been awarded the 3R’s for always 
showing respect, resilience & responsibility  
Daisy for being a wonderful writer when creating 
her own story mountain and completing her first 
paragraph of her story. 
Year 2 
Alice for being a wonderful writer and using good 
vocabulary in her diary when writing about the 
Great Fire of London. 
Roman for being a wonderful mathematician and 
doing great maths work on addition and          
subtraction. 
Year 3 
Annabel has shown the value responsibility for 
always joining in with class discussion and using 
perfect organisation of speech in her Iron Man 
story. 
Ollie for being a great writer by editing his story 
to include all features of a good ‘Defeat the   
Monster’ story.   
Year 4 
Freyja for being a wonderful speller always   
practising and getting 10/10 on her spellings. 
Isla has shown the value responsibility when 
completing her artwork. Isla takes care with her 
presentation, producing beautiful work. 
Year 5 
Oscar has shown the value responsibility being a 
responsible writer and completing his English 
work independently. 
Elijah for being a great geographer and giving a 
great performance in clarinet. 
Year 6 
Adam for being a wonderful writer doing a super 
pobble and excellent work in guided reading. 
Millie has shown the value responsibility by  
working hard in al subjects and being               
enthusiastic. 
  
 

Rags 2 Riches 
 
We have another collection scheduled for 8th 
February.  
 
If you didn't get a chance to have a clear out for 
our Swish event, this is an ideal chance to free up 
some wardrobe space before Spring! 
 
Bags can be bought to the office from Monday 
and all money raised goes to the PTFA.  


